ACADEMY

Ball Academy
Open House

Tuesday, March 21 at 6:30 p.m.
St. Joseph High School

This event is for students and their
families who are interested in learning
more about the middle and high school
ball academy for the 2023-2024 school

year. This includes both the baseball
and softball program.



